
Morning Car Pool Procedures 

 
We will begin carpool on Tuesday, September 5th 

This will be for 3’s 4’s and Kindergarten Prep only. 
 

The safety of your children is our top priority, please: 

• No Cell phones 

• Drive slowly 

• Do not pass cars that are pulled over in the carpool lane 

Please enter the parking lot from Old Peachtree Road entrance (Please review the 

map) Follow the carpool signs to the front of the preschool building. 

 

Carpool drop off is from 9:25-9:40. If you arrive after 9:40, you will need to walk 

your child to the preschool entrance doors downstairs for screening.  Please ring the 

bell as the doors are locked. 

 

Please have your child unbuckled and ready to go.  We will be conducting health 

screenings and possible temperature checks so please be ready when you pull up.  

Please wear a mask and make sure your child can carry all their belongings in one 

bag if possible.  Make sure their backpack is big enough to fit a letter size folder, 

change of clothes, water bottle and snack.  Their lunch can be separate. 

PLEASE DO NOT GET OUT OF CAR!!  A TEACHER WILL COME AND 

GET YOUR CHILD OUT.  Older children may be walked to the entrance doors 

with younger siblings. Only children with younger siblings can be walked in.  

 

The entrance from South Scales Rd. will be for parents of 2 year olds and 

younger only. These cars will be directed to turn right and park in the side parking 

lot and gravel lot (if needed). Please do not enter carpool from South Scales Road.   

 

Afternoon carpool will follow the same procedures and will start at 

approximately 1:25 PM.  Please display your carpool tag on 

windshield or drivers side window so it is visible. 

All 3, 4 and 5 year olds will be dismissed via carpool. Please pull up 

and into a safe place to buckle your child into their carseat. PLEASE 

DO NOT GET OUT OF YOUR CAR! 

 Older siblings of 2’s and younger may be picked up at the downstairs 

preschool entrance. 



 

 


